
Saturday, February 8th, 2025 
 

1:00 PM 
 

Bolton Hall Museum 

10110 Commerce Avenue in Tujunga 

(corner of Commerce Avenue & Valmont Street) 
 

 

Parking available uphill at the Elks Lodge 
 

 

Everyone is Welcome  

Free Admission 

Suggested Donation: $ 5 per person 

For the past twenty years, we 

have seen and heard flocks of 

squawking parrots flying 

through the Crescenta Valley.  

How did they get here?  Where 

are they coming from and 

where they are going?  

 

Our speaker for this 

program is Brenda 

Ramirez.  Brenda is 

a Research 

Technician at the 

Moore Laboratory of Zoology 

at Occidental College.  She is 

working on Moore Lab's Free-

flying Los Angeles Parrot Project 

(FLAPP) to evaluate how the non

-native Los Angeles parrot 

populations have changed 

genetically as they have adapted 

to their new urban habitats.  

Parrots in the  

Crescenta Valley 


